
THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY 

WASHINGTON 

13 August 1964 

ee 
Dear General—Foritana: 

It was a pleasure to talk with you last week 
during my visit to Iwakuni. I was impressed with the 

program prepared for me by your staff and considered 
the briefings and tours well planned and informative. 

I enjoyed the luncheon, where I had the oppor- 

tunity to exchange views with some of your officers. I 
would be grateful if you would extend my appreciation to 
all who participated in making my visit to Iwakuni an 
interesting as well as enjoyable one. 

With kindest regards. 

Sincerely, 

a2 
PAUL H. NITZE 

Major General Paul J. Fontana, USMC 

Commanding General 

First Marine Air Wing 

U. S. Pacific Bieee 

c/o Fleet Post Office 

San Francisco, California  


